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AEF Announces Release of Funding Equity Data Dashboards

Mount Horeb, WI, 5/5/2021

The Association for Equity in Funding (AEF) announced today the public release of dozens of Funding
Equity Data Dashboards to highlight the unfair and unequal treatment that students in these districts
have suffered under for nearly 30 years. These clear and easily-understood, 1-page documents
summarize Revenue Limits along with the substantial burden of high-needs students in these districts.

Revenue Limits are limitations on the amounts of funding school districts can seek from local taxpayers
after the state has provided funding to the district. When districts get less funding from the state, and
are limited in what they can raise from local property taxpayers, they are stuck in a bind. They simply
spend less, and because of it, educational programs suffer.

It’s time for the legislature to step up and fix these unfair, unequal challenges for districts across the
state. Learn more by accessing AEF’s Funding Equity Dashboards at https://waef.net/blog/.
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